
 
 Public Service Announcement - Christmas Tree Disposal 

 
Live Christmas trees may be disposed of by residents of unincorporated Okaloosa County as part of 

residential yard trash pickup. Just place them at the curb on your normal yard trash pickup day. Please 

remove lights and ornaments.  

ARTIFICIAL TREES MAY BE PLACED AT THE CURB FOR BULK WASTE PICKUP. 

If you have any questions, please contact Okaloosa County Solid Waste Office at 689-5774. 

 

 

 

 


